
National Ocean Challenge Open for Scholarship and Registration Applications 
 
Clint Woods 
March 17, 2013  
 

Dear friends, participants, and supporters of National Ocean Challenge Program Kodiak past and present, 

 

May this serve as an official announcement opening the registration process for this year's NOCP Kodiak 

to be held from July 21 to August 10th inclusive. 

 

In addition we are happy to announce that Ocean Peace, Inc. sponsored Scholarships are also available to 

help second generation ocean and outdoor enthusiasts reduce the fees required in this top level program. 

 

Please forward this announcement to any and all email lists you may have so that none of our second 

generation future leaders miss this extraordinary opportunity on the Emerald Isle of Kodiak, Alaska for 

three weeks this summer. Once there, they will learn and inherit True Father's heart and spirit towards the 

ocean, and participate in unparalleled fishing and boating experiences. 

 

Scholarships and space are limited, so take a look at the new and user friendly website, review photos and 

videos highlighting past year's activities, and register early. www.oceanchallenge.org 

 

See the attached for more details, and again, please share this with anyone you feel might have an interest 

or who knows of someone who may benefit by attending. 

 

With much appreciation on behalf of everyone at NOCP, 

 

Clint Woods 

 

Director 

NOCP Kodiak 2013 

 

 

 

 



National Ocean Challenge OPI Scholarship 2013 
 
This $700 National Ocean Challenge (Senior Program) scholarship is sponsored 

by Ocean Peace Inc. www.oceanpeaceinc.com 

 
The scholarship is awarded to reduce the fee expenses of attending The National 
Ocean Challenge 2013 program held in Kodiak, Alaska July 21-Aug 10th, and are 
normally awarded to youth between the ages of 16 and 24.  
 

Note: If you are outside the parameters of age, feel free to apply anyway. In the 
event that enough funding and space becomes available you could be awarded. 
We want to know of you and your interest! 

 
Qualifications for receiving the scholarships will include the level of interest and 
dedication towards attending as represented by applicants in their essays. 
 
*Final decisions are at the discretion of National Ocean Challenge Directors. 
 
To Apply for Scholarships please go to www.oceanchallenge.org/apply-now.html 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Kodiak in summer 2013! 
 
Clint Woods  
 
Director  
NOCP Kodiak 2013 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


